Andrew Beattie

From: Lauren Myers <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 15 August 2016 2:01 PM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because the location simply doesn't make sense. Perhaps
those that are making the decisions should come out and see for themselves the actual proximity of this
development in relation to the residential areas surrounding it, rather than assessing it on a map and conceptual
images.

The project in this location is a mistake and will be a huge waste of taxpayers money, and will hugely impact on the
quality of life for residents in our community.

Yours sincerely,
Lauren Myers
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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